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Village of Bittern Lake 

Tax Notices 
have been mailed out on June 3, 2024. 

As per Section 337 of the Municipal Government Act, all Tax Notices are 

deemed to have been received seven (7) days after they have been sent. 

 

If you have not received your tax notice by June 10, 2024 

 please contact the Village Office at 780.672.7373 
 

Regardless of whether a Tax Notice is received, property taxes are still 

due September 27, 2024, and any outstanding balance after this time will 

be subject to an 18% penalty on September 30, 2024. 

Payment Deadline 

September 27, 2024.  


